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Mr. McDonald, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the proposed focus area for the 

Regional Assessment of Offshore Wind Development in Newfoundland and Labrador.  

 

Parks Canada supports the Committee’s approach to focusing the remainder of the 

Regional Assessment on areas where wind development success is more likely. We agree 

with the proposed focus area as it allows us to concentrate our analysis on Parks Canada’s 

Protected Heritage Places of greatest relevance. We look forward to seeing the final focus 

area following input received by the Committee.   

 

Parks Canada will continue to conduct site analysis within the final focus area and will 

provide recommendations to the Committee as it relates to Parks Canada’s Protected 

Heritage Places and Parks Canada administered World Heritage Sites, with the goal to 

help inform the Committee’s future planning, licensing, and impact assessment processes 

during the remainder of the Regional Assessment.   

 

Thank you again for the opportunity to provide our feedback.   

Katherine Cumming 

National Manager of Impact Assessment, Natural Resource Management Branch 
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